
13th November 2023 Full Council Meeting 

 
 
Background  
During the summer it was noted that the two dog waste bins currently provided in Lower Compton 
were getting full before the routine weekly empty.  
 
Quotes were requested to see how much it would cost to increase the emptying to twice weekly for 
both of these bins.  
 
The final quote has now been received and comes in at £4.10/empty, meaning an extra £8.20/ week 
on bin emptying.  
 
There is approximately 18 weeks left of this financial year (From December 1st) increasing the bin 
emptying spend by around £147.60 (depending on when the increased emptying were to increase)  
 
These costs would be in addition to the extra £4.10/ week the council have committed to spend to 
empty the new bin being provided in Lower Compton.   
 
 
Recommendation 
Council to consider the report and decide if they wish to commit to the additional bin emptying 
request and subsequent costs.  
 
Katherine Checchia 
3rd November 2023 


